Rosenberg Corey

From: Mel Bryson <melbryson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 10:03 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Oppose HB 2000A

After throughly reading the proposed HB 2000A, | would urge you NOT to support the bill. If enacted it would ultimately
be detrimental to all parties concerned including both renters and rental property owners.

Respectfully submitted,
M P Bryson Jr

Sent from my iPad



